To Whom It May Concern,
I am writing to you with regards to Mr. Jacob King, who has requested a recommendation letter to be employed in your company. Here at HIJ employment, we continually recognize individuals seeking for a career that would be suit them and would allow them to grow more and more.
We all know that every person qualified for the job is competitive enough and tough to break. Some of them may even be over qualified for the position so you will never have a hard time assessing for employment.
Luckily, we were able to recognize the potential of Mr. King to succeed in the job you are currently offering. We have closely watched over him and we can say that he is really a great leader and employee. His desire to stay on top is what drives him to work at his best and do everything he could to make a great contribution.
I would really appreciate if you will hire Mr. King to be a part of your company. You can be sure that hiring him would be the best decision in filling the vacant position.
Sincerely yours,
Martin James
HIJ employment

